
 
 

 

 
The Woollahra History and Heritage Society  (WHHS) 
             & Double Bay Residents’ Association (DBRA)  

  
are conducting a walk around  

Double Bay on Thursday,  9th November 2023, 10.30am 
  
  

Discover the history of Double Bay’s oldest houses, the 
architects who built grand homes and the early settlers                

whose family names have lived on in the district.   
Learn about the magnificent plant nursery and the exotic 

trees and flowers brought from Europe to Double Bay.   
 

Meet at 10.15am Cranbrook Bus Stop                                                                          
Cnr. Wolseley Road & New South Head Road  

        to begin the walk         
The walk will take approx. 1 ½ hours  

Buses 324 and 325   
 

 A small booklet with map will be provided 
  

 No charge  -   donations appreciated. 
  
  

Come along...No bookings necessary.   
       

       

 


